
 

 

RGS/032 /2023-24     

 29th Aug. 2023 

 

Rakshabandhan Holiday 

Grade PN to 12 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

As per the notification received from the DIOS, please note that 31st August 2023, 

Thursday, will be a holiday on account of Raksha Bandhan. The notification in the 

school almanac is thus cancelled.  

The date for Hindi Olympiad will be intimated later. 

 

Please note: - 30th August 2023 Wednesday is full working day for the entire 

school. 

 

Wishing you all a Happy Rakshabandhan! 

 

Regards 

Principal 


